

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Saskatoon Transportation Strategy - Infrastructure Plan

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the list of prioritized transportation projects be approved in principle;
- 2. That the information within the report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated June 1, 2020, be included in the next multi-year budget cycle; and
- 3. That the Administration include the interchange project at Marquis Drive and Idylwyld Drive on the list, with a note that it is currently under review, and rank appropriately.

History

At the June 1, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated June 1, 2020 was considered.

Attachment

June 1, 2020 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction.